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STATE SHIPPING SERVICE,
1, SHORT STREET,
FREMANTLE,

10th February, 1958.
ATRMATL,

K.R.PELLY Esq.,
CHAIRMAN,
LLOYD'S REGIST®R OF SHIPPING,
71, FENCHURCH STREET,
LONDON, E.C.3.

Dear Sir, !

M. V. "KOQOLINDA",

We have recently accepted a tender from Australian
Pacific Shipping Pty., Ltd., of Sydney, for the purchase
of this vessel, and we expect to be able to give them
delivery by the 26th of this month, at Fremantle.

She 1s due for a Special Survey in April of
this year, and it is the purghaser's intention to have the
work carried out in Hong Hong.

They feel that details of the examination made
by your Surveyor in Brisbzne for the Special Survey carried
out in 1953, would be useful to them in planning for the
April Survey.

We refer specially to details of Surveyors!
recommendations and drill tests made in 1953, =nd we are
agreeable that this information be made available by Mr.
Gerrard to Messrs. Henderson, Trippe Shipping (Aust.) Pty.,
Ltd, of 145/a, George Street, Sydney, who are associates
of the buyers.

This letter is addressed to you as a recuest
that the information be so made available under Section 15

of the Ruless of the Society.
Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,

(Sgd.) T.8,(



